ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 4th September 2017
The Vice Chairman opened the meeting at 20:05 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Aug ‘17): Proposed: J Blackburn and Seconded: Tom Lomax - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising.

Secretary’s Report: 

Training is taking place every Wednesday night at Sutton Leisure Centre – Running track. Speak with Peter Nurse or John Blackburn if you are interested in taking part. Access to the track is free to Gold Card members. 
Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 280
Cash: 263
Balance: 543     

There are some members who are yet to pay their membership fess. There is no change in the cost of membership and payment can be made at the October meeting.
Chairman’s Report

Vice Chairman Ste Clarke is standing in for Chairman Peter Nurse who is unavailable this month. No matter to report. 
Training Slot :

Ste Clarke gave a presentation on dealing with adverse weather conditions, assaults on officials by player / spectators/ staff and fouls and misconduct. Steve’s informative presentation provided video examples and group discussion.
Next meeting is: Monday 2nd October 2017 starting at 19:45
